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Hi everybody,it's me Korrigan Shane Spruill. This is the Panther Paw Newsletter.I'm here to talk about all the stuff that
goes on in the students of Saint Jo elementary lives.So today i'm going to talk about all the events that are going to
happen in the future of the Saint Jo elementary school.On Nov.11 we are having our annual veterans day program for
our veterans.The blackout pepralley was legit awesome.All the dances were so awesome.Anyway back to everything
else that’s going to happen.There is also going to be Thanksgiving break so get ready to have a whole week off for
Thanksgiving.Halloween already passed and | have a lot of candy.lt is the middle of fall and it is going to become winter
in a little while and it is going to get really cold so you are going to need winter clothes.




